22nd April 1992

Captain Andrew Duncan
477 Karen Road
NAIROBI

(Kenya)

Dear Sir,

Thanks God, we are back safely in Mencrca after a lond trip
through Kenya, Thailandia, Nepal, Bhutan, India, Arabic Emi-
rates, Cairo,and Rome.

Jacqueline and I, frequently talk about your wonderful hospi-
tality, the good lunch we had with you and the beauty of your
garden.

Thank you very much for everyhhing!

Jacqueline and I should be delighted if you come to Menorca
to see us in September of October.

Waiting for your positive reply, I remain your must obedient
servant,

Fernando A. Rubio
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